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GirlingAS Blog – “Fladbury Maintenance”  

End of April 2018.  

 
Pre April Status;- During March we managed to clear the pegs of debris so you could 

get down but they were left muddy requiring a clean. The object was to have the pegs in 

good condition for the “Last Chance Open” Sunday 11/3/2018 and for end of season 

pleasure sessions. Unfortunately the Avon came up again, we cancelled the open and 

that was it for the rest of the season. 

 

April Status;- 

We were finally able to re-inspect the pegs 16th April.  

The pegs are ok, no damage but we do have debris to clear in pegs 17-22. Now we are 

in the close season clearance can wait until the first Bank Clearing session 19th May. 

 
April Maintenance;- Except for an inspection there was no progress. 

 

Remaining work to be completed by June 2018 (6 weeks);- 

Eight sets of robust steps (4, 5, 7, 12, 13, 14, 15 and 16), peg 12 should be fun. 

Nine bottom stage platform to complete in pegs 1, 2, 3, 4, 10, 11, 12, 14 and 16.  

 

Materials for Steps;- 

We have enough connectors and boards for the steps, we need a considerable amount of 

scaffold poles, heard that Carl is helping to find poles, thanks mate. 

 

April Summary;- We had to wait until the 16th April to complete an inspection so we 

lost the first two weeks. 

Now we are into the close season  we have nine more bottom stages and seven sets of 

steps to complete ready for the start of next match in June the Fladbury Cup 16/6/2018, 

that’s our deadline for completion. 

We still need to find loads of scaffold poles.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GirlingAS Blog – “Fladbury Maintenance”  

End of March 2018.  

 

 

Pre March Status;- During February we managed to clear the pegs of debris so you 

could get down but they were left muddy requiring a clean. The object was to have the 

pegs in good condition for the “Last Chance Open” Sunday 11/3/2018 and for end of 

season pleasure sessions. 

 

March River Conditions;- With the river four foot up we were forced to cancel the 

Fladbury Open match. With snow water followed by days of rain by mid-March the Avon 

was again in the fields. There’s a slim chance of getting something done by the end of 

the month. Clearly, first we will have to clear the pegs again. 

 

March tidy up;- The Secretary was finally able to get down there to tidy up the last 

week in March before the predicted Easter snow. The same old story, mud everywhere 

and lots of debris around pegs 17 to 20, again there was no damage to the existing 

platforms and steps. 

 

March Maintenance;- Apart from a tidy up we were not able to complete any work due 

to the river conditions and bad weather. 

 

Remaining work to be completed by June 2018 (10 weeks);- 

Eight sets of robust steps (4, 5, 7, 12, 13, 14, 15 and 16), peg 12 should be fun. 

Nine bottom stage platform to complete in pegs 1, 2, 3, 4, 10, 11, 12, 14 and 16.  

 

Materials for Steps;- 

We have enough connectors and boards for the steps, we need a considerable amount of 

scaffold poles, heard that Carl is helping to find poles, thanks mate. 

 

March Summary;- Now we are into the close season  we have nine more bottom stages 

and seven sets of steps to complete ready for the start of next match in June the 

Fladbury Cup 16/6/2018, that’s our deadline for completion. 

We still need to find loads of scaffold poles.  


